

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE
NERP TE Hub and Reef Rescue Conference

7th-10th May 2013
Pullman Reef Hotel Casino, Wharf Street, Cairns

The NERP Tropical Ecosystems Hub is pleased to offer financial assistance for attendance at the first annual Hub Conference in Cairns (7th to the 10th of May 2013).

Financial assistance to attend the conference is limited to eligible non-government NERP end users and covers the cost of flights and accommodation only. Funds are strictly limited and there is no guarantee that all applicants will be successful.
Please submit applications to Ryan Donnelly (ryan.donnelly@rrrc.org.au) at RRRC Ltd by close of business on Wednesday 24th April 2013.

All applicants will be notified of their success or otherwise on Friday 26th April 2013.
	Name:      

	Organisation:      

	Telephone:      

	Email:      

	What is your (or your organisation’s) affiliation to NERP?
     

	How will your organisation benefit from your attendance at the conference?
     

	How will the NERP TE Hub benefit from your attendance at the conference?
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